
 

 

 

 

 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
                   
Thank you for returning the reply slip to allow your son to attend Cirencester Football Arena during Year 11 PE 
lessons. I can now confirm, as a result of your payment pledge, this opportunity can be offered to the students. 
 
The total cost has been distributed between all students who have chosen to attend these sessions; the total 
cost per student is £16.00. 
 
Please now make payment using the ParentmailPMX on-line system. 
 
Payment and a completed medical form must be received no later than Friday 1st December 2023 as indicated 
in my previous letter. Please find attached the medical form or you can complete the online form on 
ParentMail.  
 
If payment is not received by this date, students will be kept on the school site during these sessions. 
 
If any students do not behave appropriately, the School reserves the right to keep them on the school site. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr P. Hamblin 
Head of Physical Education 

 

 


